
Florida Local Government Information Systems Association  

Annual Conference Grant Policy 

 
The Florida Local Government Information Systems Association (FLGISA) will offer up to six grants to its 

annual conference. The grants will be made available to the official representative of member agencies in 

good standing that have not attended a FLGISA conference within the past five years due to financial 

constraints. The grants include conference registration fees and hotel accommodations. 

 
Interested members must submit an application to the Board of Directors for approval. 

 
Approved by the FLGISA Board of Directors on January 29, 2019. 

 

 


